
  

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

Jared S. Polis, Governor | Dan Gibbs, Executive Director | Michael A. Cunningham, Director  

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:   Brock Bowles, DRMS 
From:  Rob Zuber, DRMS 
Cc:  Jared Ebert, Amy Eschberger 
Date:  April 10, 2024 
Subject: TR-02 adequacy review for Brandstadt Rock Pit, File No. M-1986-004 
 
 
I am requesting your assistance in reviewing the applicant’s adequacy response for TR-02.  In 
my adequacy letter (dated January 2, 2024), I told the applicant to provide data illustrating 
that the soils on the Brandstadt Rock Pit are very poor and growing vegetation on this site is 
not practical.   
 
Please look at the applicant’s soil sampling approach to determine if it meets the parameters 
outlined in my January adequacy letter.  Also, please review the soils data and photographs of 
the site to assess the potential for growing reclamation species.   
 
I am sending you, via email, the adequacy letter from January as well as the applicant’s 
response from yesterday. 
 
Let me know if you have questions, and thanks for your help. 
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